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Clean water is a right of all residents of the commonwealth of PA. Here in SE PA we depend on our
surface waters for our drinking water. In fact 15 million plus folks living in the Delaware RIver
basin depend on waters within this watershed area for life itself. That these precious resources
should be jeapardized by hydrolic fracturing which serves the corporate interest more directly than
it does the interest of people living in this area.Recent studies have shown not only toxic pollutants
of various kinds but very high radioctivity in fracking waste. Accidents and leaks do happen and we
can't afford to let this happen in the Delaware basin. Please ban hydraulic fracturing and protect the
public resource from degradation.
 


